
October 30th, 2020 -- EHS Daily Announcements 
 

 

Attention Cougars! It's not too early to buy your 20/21 yearbook! Head over to 
Jostens.com to put in your order today. Contact Mrs. Saylor or Mrs. Guehring with any 
questions. 
 
Reminder to anyone planning on wrestling this season, conditioning starts MONDAY!! 
The team will be meeting in front of the wrestling room at 3:00. Wear shorts and a 
t-shirt and bring a water bottle. See Coach Conniff for more information. Once again 
wrestling conditioning starts Monday after school. 
 
Early voting is now open in our Mock Presidential Election! To vote you can scan the 
QR code outside the library or check our Library Google Classroom for the voting form 
(use code z47m5zj to join). Voting closes Tuesday evening and the results will be 
announced on Friday. 
 
There will be an open gym for Men's Volleyball Sunday from 2-4 pm at EHS. Bring a 
mask and a water bottle. See Coach Blair if you have questions. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


